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Dear Mrs. Epstein, 
 
I have just received letter from you and I immediately writing back to you.  My husband is 
at work and will be home in the evening. We know about the date of the hearing form the 
letter sent to us by Wolowicz. He consulted with you and gave us an arrival date before the 
hearing. We will leave from here on Friday June 17 and by Saturday, June 18, we should 
be here to meet with you. We also have been notified by the authority about Dr. 
Opatowski’s testimony.  I am surprised to know that his new testimony is not on file. We 
have this copy since June 30, 1949. The original was sent to the Court of Honor by June 
28, 1949. He notified us also about him sending the testimony to the Jewish Court of Honor.  
I will bring this copy with me, because I do not trust the mail, even it is sent as a registered 
letter. Lately we have several issues with the post office.  I do not know how to explain 
why the original is missing and how we shall handle that. I leave this decision with Ms. 
Attorney. Dr. Opatowski wrote to us that his personal appearance is impossible.  
 
 
Best regards, 
Gliksman’s wife 


